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February 15, 2024

Dear Patients,

I’m excited to announce the relocation of Kelsey-Seybold’s Tanglewood Clinic to our new location less than 
two miles away at 6401 Woodway Drive, tentatively scheduled to open on March 11. 

Our new clinic will continue to provide comprehensive care, including Family Medicine, Internal Medicine, 
Pediatrics, Dermatology, Neurology, OB/GYN, and Rheumatology. The clinic will offer access to on-site 
ancillary services, including laboratory, X-ray, and EKG, and an extensive referral network for Kelsey-Seybold 
specialists with offices at neighboring clinics.

You may now begin scheduling appointments with me at the new clinic. Our team will make every effort to 
ensure there is little interruption in your medical care. 

I appreciate the trust you have placed in my care over the years, and I hope you are as excited about our new 
location as I am. 

For up-to-date information on our relocation, please visit our website at kelsey-seybold.com/tanglewood.

I look forward to continuing your medical care at our new Tanglewood Clinic.

Sincerely,

Marianna Karpinos, MD
Marianna Karpinos, MD

To schedule in-person appointments and Virtual Visits, 
call Kelsey-Seybold’s 24/7 Contact Center at 713-442-0000. 
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